

Board of Park Commissioners





TO:

MAYOR-TIM KABAT AND COMMON COUNCIL-CITY OF LA CROSSE

FROM:

STEVE CARLYON – PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR

DATE:

MARCH 5, 2015

SUBJECT: UPDATE OF NEGOTIATIONS WITH LA CROSSE BASEBALL, LLC AND POSSIBLE APPROVAL OF A TERM SHEET FOR CONTINUED DISCUSSIONS, WITH POTENTIAL RECOMMENDATION TO THE CITY COUNCIL FOR FURTHER ACTION.

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Board of Park Commissioners at their regular meeting of February 19, 2015 unanimously approved to forward the La Crosse Baseball LLC. and the Northwood's League Inc.

Term Sheet funding improvements for Copeland Field for review prior to drafting an amendment to the current lease.

Respectfully submitted,

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS

ste C. C

Steven C. Carlyon

Director